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1. HEERF II (CRRSAA) Emergency Grant Distribution  - The University made the decision to provide 
more than the required amount of the HEERF II Federal grant to our students.  Therefore, the amounts 
were set at as high as $850 (enrolled in 7+ units) and as low as $600 (enrolled in up to 6 units), resulting in 
over $20 million dollars of the grant provided to our eligible students.  The same criteria was used to award 
the undocumented and international students with University grants.  We have completed the distribution 
of our HEERF II emergency grants and the University grants provided to our undocumented students. We 
have not yet distributed the grants to our international students as we are working through some 
complicated tax implications for those students.  We will be reaching to those students this week to 
determine how to distribute the University grants to them in the coming weeks.  Please be aware that 
supplemental funding beyond this emergency grant is available by application.  Please encourage students 
still in need, to apply.  More information on HEERF II and the supplemental application can be found on 
this web page: https://www.csus.edu/student-affairs/emergency-student-information/heerf-emergency-
grants.html 
 

2. On the Rise Campaign – As of writing this report, the big reveal and public kick-off has not yet taken 
place.  However, this is an important and exciting step toward reaching our fundraising goal to support 
hundreds of programs and provide student support for our campus.  I hope that you were able to attend the 
virtual event on Tuesday, March 16th at 11:00am.  I will try to provide the big news at the meeting in my 
verbal report.  For more information about the On the Rise Campaign, you can visit this website:  
https://www.csus.edu/campaign/   

 
3. Student Fee Advisory Committee - The Student Fee Advisory Committee will begin the audit review and 

recommendation process in April.  The review begins on April 9th. 
 

4. President’s Budget Call – The budget call is in full effect.  The Vice Presidents & Deans will be presenting 
to the University Cabinet in April and are continuing to prepare the documentation for the University 
Budget Advisory Committee (UBAC).  UBAC will begin its activities in late April. 
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